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Blair Beekman. SJ council. October 20, 2020. Item 2.9.

 

 

Dear San Jose community, and city govt,

 With October, being Filipino American history month, and to acknowledge, the different ways, life & history, can be interpreted.

  I would like to politely remind, that people from all parts of the world, were sailing the seas, living & working together, long before 1587,
offered in a previous, San José memo.

 Of our current earth, people of nation states, have developed, good human rights and civil rights practices.

 Along with, good use of the court system, that can help, with fairness & balance, along with ideas of justice, organization, and care, for a
country, it's societies, and its cultures.

 These are actually, some of the better gifts, of this country, that I hope, can be shared, with the Philippine mainland, during Filipino American
history month.

    Sincerely,
    Blair Beekman
 

 

b. beekman 
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To:Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>;




